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This bill restricts parking in designated electric vehicle spaces that have battery charging capability. 

Where designated, parking is limited to electric vehicles unless (1) the space owner or manager allows 

all vehicles to park there, or (2) the vehicle is parked outside of posted hours for restricted parking. The 

bill outlines requirements for the parking space to become designated, which center on visible and 

nonmovable signs. 

A violation is a petty misdemeanor.  The change goes into effect August 1, 2018. 


